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WE NEED YOU!!!!!!
We are looking for PTA Officers for this school year.  Our goal is to hold our elections at Back to School Night, assuming we have enough response. Back to school night will be held September 16th from 5:30-7:00.
We need volunteers for the following positions:
President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, Volunteer Coordinator & Council Delegate. 
If you are interested in any of these positions or have any questions please feel free to contact Casey Cunningham at the school office. 
PTA News:  [image: j0436222]
 I am excited to join the Skelly Elementary staff this year as assistant principal.  I began my career in education as an elementary school art teacher in Bartlesville and Broken Arrow.  I have worked at Grissom and Patrick Henry Elementary as an administrator.  My wife Cyndy is a teacher in the Broken Arrow District.  We have a 7 – year old son, Christopher who is a student at Patrick Henry.  Cyndy and I are excited to be expecting a new baby in February. I am looking forward to the school year, and the many new experiences I will have at Skelly.
Back to School Night – Thursday September 16th 5:30-7:00
Fireside Chat with Dr. Ballard – Thursday September 30th 6:00-7:30 Skelly Auditorium
Oil Gusher Assembly Honoring Students with the Life Skills of Caring, Common Sense and Cooperation. – Friday October 1st K-2 8:30 3-5 1:30. 

Welcome Mr. DePalma!

What a great start to the year this has been!  I appreciate all that our Skelly staff, students, and parents have done to make the 2010-2011 school year kick-off a success! We have an exciting year ahead of us, and I am so pleased to have the opportunity to serve you and your children again this year and I look forward to seeing you at upcoming events.  If there is every anything I can do to help improve your or your child’s experience during your time at Skelly, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  I can be reached by phone at 925-1540 or by email at ackleka@tulsaschools.org.  Thank you for your continued support!  “Excellence and High Expectations with a Commitment to All”

Box Tops 4 Education

Don’t forget to save your box tops for our school!  

We have a wonderful parent volunteer who collects our box tops and organizes them and sends them in for us.  

The money we get from them goes directly to our school for things the school needs or classroom projects that need funding.

Just clip the box tops and send them with your student.  We will have a container in the front foyer.
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